Mr. C. Samaras #
S0PE

14, Delighianni Street
10683 Athinai

GREECE

Milano, & aprile 1989

Dear Mr. Samaras,

I answer to your letter of 27/2 to inform -
You that I agree with your proposal of 6% instead of 7%
as percentage for the authors.

The advance for "La Madre® will be 500.000
Lire instead of 1.000.000. You can consider my letter part
of the contract. I think you've already received the new
bank account to send author's fees. I send you another copy
to be sure.
Please don't use anymore the bank account indicated in the
contract. Use only the new one.

My new address is:
Piero Sciotto
via Alessandria. 4
20144 Milano

1 send this letter by fax and copy by post.

With my best regards
Piero Sciotto



